
 

 

 
December 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 
Friday 15th December 2017  -  Years 4 - 6 

 
This year the PTA are organising the children’s Christmas disco straight after school. 

 

As its Christmas Jumper Day the children can stay in these clothes or they can bring a 

spare outfit to change into at the end of the school day if they wish to. 

 

The cost of the disco is £2.00 each which includes refreshments. 

 

If your child would normally attend Dowson’s Den on the day of the disco, there will be 

no charge for the disco.  

 

Parents are asked to collect their child at 4.30pm prompt from Upper School. 

 

Please complete the slip to confirm if your child is attending the disco or not. 

 

Years 4 – 6 Christmas Disco  -  Friday 15th December 2017 

 

Child’s Name:  ___________________              Class: __________________ 

 

       I would like a ticket for the disco     YES/NO            

 

       I enclose £2.00 for the ticket          

 

      My child attends Dowson’s Den and should be returned there after the disco     

 

      My child will be collected at 4.30pm  __________________________________ 

                                                                                     (Parent/Carer Signature) 

  


